
 

                                                            Paul Cumper AHC, CDFAI 

 

It is with both sadness and great excitement that jpw systems announces the 
upcoming retirement of Paul Cumper AHC, CFDAI after 20 years with jpw systems, 
and even more years prior within the architectural hardware industry.  

Paul's final day at jpw will be Thursday October 15th.  

Paul and his wife Jen are planning on a relaxing retirement as they fulfil a lifelong 
dream of moving north to their lakefront retreat.  

Hopefully we will be able to celebrate this milestone in person with Paul, jpw 
staff, customers, friends and family in 2021, once it is safe to gather in large 
groups again. 

Congratulations PC on an outstanding career and we wish you all the best in 
whatever the future brings your way! 

 

 


